
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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Dear Parents, 

This week our children have really shown great enthusiasm 

in their learning. Sycamore Class have been continuing to 

study “Carries War” by Nina Bawden in great depth and  

finding out about life on the canals during the Victorian 

Period. We are looking forward to extending this further with 

a visit to the Canal Museum next week. Oak Class have 

been on a fossil hunt in the local area and shown great 

enthusiasm for their finds. Willow class have produced 

exceptional writing about super heroes which I was delighted 

to see. 

Our Year 6 children rose to the challenge of the SATS this 

week.  Each day they presented themselves with positivity 

and we are all so proud of their conscientious approach. 

Thank you to the parents for your support with this. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           
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House Point Totals 

1308 

 

1205 

 

1696 
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15
th

 May – Canal Visit for Sycamore Class 

16
th

 May – Class Photographs 

17
th

 May – Science Campus Day at Warwick – Years 3-5 

19
th

 May- May Procession and the Crowning of Our Lady 

22
nd

/23
rd

 May- Grendon Residential Years 4-6 

w/c 29
th

 May – Half Term Holiday 

6
th

 June - Oak Class Visit to Ashmolean Museum-  Ancient 

Greeks 

10
th

 June – First Holy Communion 

15
th

 June – Sports Day 

16
th

 June – Whole School Mass in Thanksgiving for First 

Holy Communion 
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Please keep our children in your prayers as they 

prepare to receive their First Holy Communion 

next month 

First Holy Communion  

  

May Procession and the crowning of Our Lady 
On Friday 19th May at 11am we will be having our May procession 

in honour of Mary. It ends with our oldest and youngest child 

crowning Mary with flowers in our reflection area. Families are 

welcome to join us for this special occasion. 

Class Photographs 
Reminder 

Next Tuesday – 16th May, we 

are having class photographs  

Grendon Residential Years 4-6  22nd – 23rd May 2017 
Shortly our children will be going on their residential visit. Please 

ensure all related papers have been returned. An information evening 

was held back in March and an information pack given.  This seems a 

while ago now. If you have any questions please do ask.  
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